
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

May 17, 2018 

Contact: Rick Taylor, (310) 266-3021 

 

The People of the 58th Assembly District Deserve Better 
 
In the wake of reports claiming that the allegations of unwanted sexual harassment against 
Cristina Garcia were found to be unsubstantiated, Pedro Aceituno reminds the people of District 
58 to not be fooled.  
 
“This doesn't change a thing. The outside attorneys hired to conduct the investigation were hand-
picked by Sacramento insiders to protect their own. It is now up to the people of the 58th 
Assembly District to protect our own. Cristina, you continue to lie to the people of our district. 
Are you a math teacher or an Assemblymember? You cannot be both,” said Pedro.  
 
“Most disturbing to me is that you very hateful rhetoric against others, including anti-gay slurs 
and attacks on Asian-American communities. Our nation has hateful rhetoric coming Washington 
D.C. We don’t need that coming from our elected officials, who should embody integrity and 
honor. We must bring back pride to our communities.” 
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